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and the New Year
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University of Florida



Jim & Alexis Pugh Hall 
Pugh Hall, soon to be bustling with faculty and students, 
will open in time for the 2008 Spring semester. Located in 
the heart of UF’s historic campus, the 40,000-square-foot 
facility will be home to the Samuel Proctor Oral History 
Program, the Bob Graham Center for Public Service, 
and the Department of African and Asian Languages and 
Literatures. Pugh Hall also features a state-of-the-art, 230-
seat teaching auditorium and the “Ocora,” an interactive, 
multi-purpose speaking venue.


